
  
Wednesday 5 January 2022 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re: NHS Influenza Vaccination 
 
Our records show that you have requested the ‘flu vaccination injection for your child. 

Tomorrow, Thursday 6 January, the School Nursing Team will be in school between 3.00pm and 3.30pm to 
administer the flu vaccination to your child.  

Please come to school between 3.00pm and 3.20pm to accompany your child and then take them home. 

With kind regards 
 

 
 
Kate Hussain 
Vice Principal 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


